
I have reviewed the proposed Oregon House and Senate Redistricting proposals included in the agenda for 
this week’s Oregon sessions.  
 
Please stop with the gerrymandering! It seems obvious that all proposed plans include new proposed districts 
“huddled” around the City of Portland. The City of Portland represents only 15% of the  total population of the 
state of Oregon. Portland should not have an outsized voice in our political process. As an Oregonian, I expect 
lawmakers to draw political maps that are fair, that keep communities of common interest together, provide 
historically marginalized communities with the representation they deserve, and follow the requirements set 
forth in Oregon law. Please draw different maps and DO NOT approve any of those proposed.  
 
Regards, 
David Durocher 
2002 Conestoga Lane 
West Linn, OR  97068 
Oregon House District 37, Oregon Senate District 19 

 


